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I would like to extend a warm welcome to everyone taking part  
in the 2025 Congress of the Canadian Society of Landscape Architects 
(CSLA) and the Ontario Association of Landscape Architects (OALA).   

 

Landscape architects play a vital role in shaping our public spaces, 
infrastructure and our overall quality of life. I have tremendous respect  
for the work you do — designing public parks, gardens, playgrounds, 

residential areas, and college campuses that are not only pleasing to the 
eye but highly functional and harmonious with our natural environment  

as well. Your expertise has helped build vibrant and liveable  
communities across Ontario. 

 

Kudos to the amazing team that organized this event.  
It’s a wonderful opportunity for CSLA and OALA members  

to network and share new ideas and perspectives, in the spirit  
of this year’s theme of thinking outside the box.  

 

My best wishes for a productive and inspiring congress. 
 

 

 
Doug Ford 

Premier 
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